
 

 

 
 

 

15 July 2024 

POST-RESULTS SERVICES: for A-level examination results 2024 

Dear Student, 

In anticipation of receiving your A-level results, please read the following information. If you have any 
queries about your results, it is important to seek advice initially from a teacher. Please remember you do 
not need to seek help specifically from your subject teacher – staff including members of the 6th Form 
Team will be on hand all morning of results day to help you.  

The post results services available, including costs (per exam paper) and deadlines are outlined in the table 
below.  

Please note there is only a need for urgency on results day if you have a University/Higher Education 
place pending. It is vitally important that you inform the relevant university/college if you are intending to 
request a priority review of marking, as they may be able to keep a place open until the review has been 
completed. 

Consent forms for any of the services listed are available from the Exams Office via exams@uvhs.uk We 
must have received the consent form from your school email address and payment before requests can 
be submitted to the exam boards.  

Post results services  
Cost per exam paper Deadline to submit 

consent form Timescale  
AQA OCR PEARSON 

Priority Review of Marking 

(with university/higher 
education place pending) 

£57.85 £75.75 £64.70 Thurs 21 August ‘24 
within 15 
calendar days 

Access to Scripts 

(PDF copy of exam paper) 
FREE       FREE FREE      Friday 20 September ‘24 

Up to 48 
hours 

 

Clerical Re-Check (Service 1) 

 

£9.05  £10.75 £13.10 Friday 20 September ‘24 
within 10 
calendar days 

Review of Marking (Service 2) £48.65      £61.50 £54.30      Friday 20 September ‘24 
within 20 
calendar days 

Copy of Reviewed Exam Paper N/A       £15.75       £14.50    Requested at the same 
time as review of marking  

After review 
of marking 
completed 
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Please do contact us via exams@uvhs.uk if you need any further information or an explanation of your 
options on or after results day. Alternatively, use the main school email address (uvhs@uvhs.uk) and 
request that your message be directed to the relevant department for advice. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Scott and Ms C Dawson 
Examinations Officers, UVHS 
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